

Sons of The American Legion Detachment of Wisconsin

Detachment Officers

Detachment Information

Squadron Information

I am inviting you to take our Sons of The American Legion Convention Survey

Take the Survey Now

With this survey we hope to rate your experiences at the Sons of The American Legion Conventions, Detachment meetings, workshops and other activities. With the data we collect, our goal is to increase attendance and productivity. There are only 16 questions and the survey will only take a few minutes to complete. Your opinion is valuable to us and your input will be extremely helpful as we grow and work towards another seventy-five years of Service to America.

We are always looking at ways to improve, and better serve our members; if you have any other suggestions please email me at adjutant@wisal.org.

Thanks for your participation

Michael Lawler, Detachment Adjutant

P.S. We mailed the Survey to each Sons of The American Legion household along with the SALute, you may use either the paper or electronic version, but not both.

Take the Survey Now

Sons of The American Legion Detachment of Wisconsin